
Hello Parents!
We are excited to begin this class in just a few weeks! Please read this email for
important information about the class.

Materials:
Students should bring their devices to class charged and ready to go! They do
not need a DSLR camera, their phone camera is great! Or, here's a great digital
camera on amazon for only $40 for Amazon Prime day! https://a.co/d/60ioHNJ

If they have a laptop, they should bring that to class too! If they don't have a
laptop- I would highly recommend getting one for them! As they get older and
continue homeschooling and into college there will be a lot of uses for it, not
just this class! It's Amazon Prime day- get one while it's on sale! :)

We will be at the open house on July 31st. If your student hasn't met us yet, this
is a great chance to do so! Otherwise we will see them the first week of school. 

To contact us, please use thiateach@gmail.com

That's it from us! Thanks!
-Aaron & Thia


